
Organiser’s Comments 
 

Thank you to all who came to the events across the weekend, I hope 
you all enjoyed your runs.  
 
This was my first time organising an event and I would say it went well! It 
was fantastic to secure a base at New College Pontefract for a warm 
and dry area, with not knowing what the weather could be like! Apart 
from the mud, there was some really positive comments about the 
planning and the event as a whole.  
 
A huge thank you to my fellow officials of Megan Harrison, who was a 
first-time planner, and to Craig Lucas who was a fantastic controller. 
There’s still plenty to learn, so I look forward to being organiser again in 
the future for other events.  
 
Any comments or feedback are always appreciated. 
 
Laura Harrison 
EPOC 


